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July 13, 2009
The Honorable Barbara Boxer

United States Senate

112 Hart Office Building

Washington, D.C. 20510
Fax: 202-224-0454

Dear Senator Boxer:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your proposed amendment to the Senate’s FY 2010 Defense Authorization bill (S. 1390) that would extend the Flexible Spending Account (FSA) program to include service members and members of the Select Reserve. This would be consistent with the FSA benefit which is already available to civilian employees.


This issue is important to our members and the Association stands ready to provide assistance in approving this amendment. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
